
Your voice matters!
Birmingham City University wants to find out what 
community groups think about postgraduate research 
qualifications (PhDs/ Professional doctorates).

We are coming to Saheli on 19 February 2025 from 11.30am.

Your voice and experiences matter:
•	 We want to hear your thoughts  

and opinions about university

•	 We value experiences you or others  
you know may have had at university

•	 You do not need to have studied  
at university to take part.

 What you should expect:
•	 A group discussion  

of approximately 1 hour

•	 Each participant will receive 
a £20 Love2Shop Voucher



Your voice matters!
Birmingham City University wants to find out what 
community groups think about postgraduate research 
qualifications (PhDs/ Professional doctorates).

We are coming to Share Shack on 26 February 2025 from 1.30pm.

Your voice and experiences matter:
•	 We want to hear your thoughts  

and opinions about university

•	 We value experiences you or others  
you know may have had at university

•	 You do not need to have studied  
at university to take part.

 What you should expect:
•	 A group discussion  

of approximately 1 hour

•	 Each participant will receive 
a £20 Love2Shop Voucher


